Applicant Submission

2023 June 29

Dear officer:

I am writing to apply for my house in West Springs to have the additional use of childcare. We are partnering with Inner Garden who has been in the industry since 2009. We believe we are one of the best childcare organizations in Calgary and we hope you can support us. Our reasons for applying are as follows:

- We don't have a bilingual childcare center in West Spring. We had already reached out to the community association, and they expressed that we can absolutely set up a childcare center in order to help the community out.
- 2. We can't find any spaces that are a right fit to run a childcare center in this community.
- We have a long waiting list for our program and we don't have enough spots for all the students that are interested in the program
- We need support from the government to help our children who need special support and extra resources to help them blossom.

Inner Garden Bilingual Day Home Agency is currently managing 20-day homes and have already serviced nearly 500 children in Calgary. We believe our home-base childcare center model will benefit more children and families who needs quality childcare. We run a successful Early Childhood Education system by finding and training the best childcare workers and help them become the best of themselves by being children's Daytime Mum! We know that home-base childcare centers are going to be the most popular and effectible childcare place for children.

We believe there are tons of roses in a spring, but there is only one spring for each rose. We believe that each child is a blossoming flower, and they deserve nothing but the best in their childhood. For the past 14 years, we keep trying our best to raise the children in the right way, love them, feed them the healthiest food, and teach them the right way to start their journey. We are so happy to see all the kids grow up here and build a great foundation. The parents from IG believe that we are the best place to raise their kids. We will attach some of the letters from the parent in this application.

We received the first bilingual day home agency license on December 6, 2021 within the province. We serviced over 150 families across the city in 2022. Thank you so much for your support and understanding. We need the support from you. Please feel free to contact me if you have any questions.

Sincerely,

ChuJun Xiang & Bing Liu Inner garden Bilingual Day home Agency